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What have we been learning? 

Welcome back to the new term. We hope everyone had lovely Christmas break, we 
would like to take this opportunity to thank you for all your generous Christmas gifts. 

They were very thoughtful and we loved them all.  

We loved our WOW day on Wednesday when we became scientists for the morning. 
We used our senses to carry out a variety of experiments and activities. We went on 
a sound walk, made our own telephones, tasted different flavours, smelt a variety of 

smells and explored objects just using our hands. 

                       

                                              



 

                        

 

We have also been learning about the body in science, we draw around each other 
and labelled the body parts we knew. As part of our art/DT learning and mini 

outcome ‘Can we bring back the weave? We have be finding out some local history 
by researching Alexander Hosea and weaving. This in preparation for us making our 

own weaving using different materials. 

 

 

 

 

                     

 

Next Week 
 

In English we are going to linking our history 
learning by writing our own personal 

timelines.  
 

In maths we are consolidating our 
understanding of missing numbers for 

addition and subtraction and applying our 
knowledge to solve word problems. 

 
In Art/DT we will be creating our own willow 

weaving with the help of Mrs Shovelton 
(previous member of staff). 

 
 

 
 

Home learning 
 

In your child’s home learning purple book we 
have asked if you could send your child into 
school with 4 photographs of them (baby, 

toddler, preschool aged/reception, recent). We 
will photocopy them and send them home 

again. 
They will need to be in school by Tuesday 14th 

January. 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 

   

                                

                                                                        

                      

 

 

 


